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Women Leaders Without Limitations Launch! 
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On March 3rd, 2024, the Wise Women Plumbing Cooperative (WWPC) proudly launched the
Women Leaders Without Limitations (WLWL) program. The event was attended by key
partners including the Canadian Ambassador, Mr. Tarik Ali Khan, the Country Director of
WUSC Ms. Nancy Al Momani, and the Secretary General Mr. Wael Al Dwairi from the Ministry
of Water and Irrigation.

Funded by the World University Service of Canada (WUSC), the WLWL program is a
groundbreaking initiative promoting sustainability and empowerment. With a focus on
inclusive training for visually impaired individuals, the program will educate a 100
participants, 85% of whom are women.

The program extends beyond traditional plumbing instruction by teaching skills in water
conservation and sustainability. This practical knowledge fosters personal independence
and contributes to sustainable water management in areas with scarcity.
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Meet Samah Al-Ghuraghir a visually impaired
trainee, a determined and inspiring participant
in the "Women Leaders without Limitation"
(WLWL) program funded by the World
University Service of Canada (WUSC).  

At 24, Samah overcame societal norms and has
begun training under WLWL project. Samah
holds a bachelor's degree in guidance
counseling and embodies the resilience and
ambition that WLWL cultivates. Her journey with
WLWL began in February, fueled by her goal to
gain the skills for self-sufficiency.

BREAKING THE BARRIERS GESI TRAINING IN JORDAN VALLEY
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Gender Equality and Social Inclusion training by
Kyle Richardson WUSC Gender Advisor on March
14th, 2024 in Jordan Valley     

Meet Mahmoud, our newest intern at the Wise
Women Plumbing Cooperative (WWPC).
Mahmoud is a web development graduate with
a strong passion for helping people.

WWPC CEO Ms. Tahani Al Shatti and WUSC CD Ms.
Nancy AL Momani received a gratitude award for
their efforts in women empowerment on
International Women Day from Jordan                   
Co-Operative Corporation. 
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